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Meet the AllthOI'S Following New Jersey Governor Phil Murphy’s announcement to overhaul New Jersey’s
workplace culture at his State of the State address, the Governor proposed amendments
to the New Jersey Law Against Discrimination (NJLAD) that would increase protections

from harassment and discrimination in the workplace.
Mirroring trends in other states, the proposed legislation would:

e Extend the NJLAD’s statute of limitations from two years to three years;

e Codify the definition of “hostile environment harassment”;

e Require employers to maintain and distribute a written non-discrimination and anti-
harassment policy;

e Mandate employers provide non-discrimination and anti-harassment training upon

Richard J. Cino an employee’s hire and every two years thereafter;

Principal e Compel certain employers to collect and report to the state internal complaints of
908-795-5131 discrimination, harassment, and retaliation; and

Richard.Cino@jacksonlewis.com ¢ Include domestic employees and interns within the definition of a covered

“employee” under the NJLAD.

The bill is expected to be introduced soon before the New Jersey Senate by Senate
Majority Leader Loretta Weinberg, who has pledged to sponsor the legislation.

Jackson Lewis will continue to monitor the proposed legislation and provide updates on

any developments.
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©2020 Jackson Lewis P.C. This material is provided for informational purposes only. It is not intended to constitute legal advice nor does it create a client-lawyer
relationship between Jackson Lewis and any recipient. Recipients should consult with counsel before taking any actions based on the information contained within this
material. This material may be considered attorney advertising in some jurisdictions. Prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome.

Focused on employment and labor law since 1958, Jackson Lewis P.C.’s 1,000+ attorneys located in major cities nationwide consistently identify and respond to new
ways workplace law intersects business. We help employers develop proactive strategies, strong policies and business-oriented solutions to cultivate high-functioning
workforces that are engaged and stable, and share our clients’ goals to emphasize belonging and respect for the contributions of every employee. For more information,

visit https://www.jacksonlewis.com.
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